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Lateral Transfer Hiring List 

 

The Police Department has put together a list of interested lateral transfers to 

become officers for the Town of Yorktown.  Officer’s Harless, Daugherty and 

Jaromin along with myself have or will have interviewed the various candidates 

by the end of 6-17.  The officers will make an ordered list for the applicants and 

would like to hire the top individual as a lateral transfer into the department.  

Additionally there is a desire to keep the list through the end of 2022 or until 

extinguished, should an additional opening occur, the officers would like approval 

to hire the next candidate prior to the next council meeting utilizing the list in 

numerical order.  The list will be provided to the council prior to the meeting. 

 

Background checks have been completed on all candidates with no issues, all are 

still certified ILEA officers. 

 

Using the lateral process will save time in getting the next officer on the street, vs 

the need to send them through the academy process. 

 

I recommend the approval of the list, the hiring of the first candidate and giving 

the officers the ability to hire additional candidates should a position open. 

 

Pete Olson 

Town Manager 
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